
 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

We would like to invite you to a meeting focusing on phonics and early reading development. During 

the meeting, we will share some of the teaching methods that we use, along with an explanation of 

the key points and terminology that will enable you to know what and how your child is learning and 

how you can support them at home.  

 

You will be able to choose from a session that is run in school time, on Thursday 28th September at 

2.30pm or a session after school on Thursday 5th October at 5pm. The sessions will be the same 

and so you do not need to attend both. They will be in Maple classroom and should last for 

approximately 30-40 minutes. Teachers will then be available to answer any questions you may have. 

Where possible, we would prefer parents / carers to attend alone, so that we can minimise noise and 

disruption. However, we understand some parents may need to bring their child / younger siblings 

with them. 

 

Please return the reply slip to school by Monday 25th September if you are able to attend, indicating 

which session and how many people will be coming.  

 

Many thanks,  

 

 

Kelly Ryan 

Deputy Headteacher and EYFS Leader 

…………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Child’s Name:  __________________________________ Class: _____________ 

 

              I/We will be attending the meeting on Thursday 28th September at 2.30pm.  …….  person /    

              people will be attending.   

 

              I/We will be attending the meeting on Thursday 5th October at 5pm     …….  person / people will  

 

 



              be attending.   

                 

 


